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SUBODH UPDATE 4.3.2020 
 

Sisters and Brothers: 

We’ve heard you concern as it pertains to United’s virtual townhall meeting.  We immediately reached 

out to ExpressJet Chairman and CEO Subodh Karnik as it pertains to 50 seat flying, asking for 

clarification on what was stated. We will continue to remain in communication with the company and 

will update you once we have more information on this subject. 

  

Subodh shared this following information with us: 

  

 

• He will send out an all-hands email soon – to address that topic. 

• Please don’t interpret their comments to mean that ExpressJet is in imminent danger.   

In fact we have been busy taking delivery of the 36 Trans States aircraft for the past few days. 

 

Should you have any questions please reach out. 

 

In solidarity, 

 

Sara Gonzales          Marche’ Cooper 

  GENERAL CHAIR            SPECIAL REPRESENTATIVE  
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